
Hello Quilt Ladies!

In this season of thanksgiving, I want to express my gratitude for all of you. With your
help, I have honed my quilting skills and learned new skills. The Round Robin (last year, I
know, but I designed my own paper piecing for Teresa's Halloween piece, for example)
and Friendship blocks have opened me up to try new blocks and methods (thank you
Margaret and Natasha!). I am inspired by your generosity to pitch in, to help, to teach, to
bring members and friends. There is a spirit of kindness and friendliness at our meetings
that I thoroughly enjoy. You gals are wonderful!  

Our Quilt Guild Christmas party to be held at the Heber Senator B&B December 5 at 6 PM
:-) We will have a potluck appetizer/dessert menu so all finger food with warm cider. If
you haven’t done so already, please sign up here. We are also going to be doing a white
elephant gift exchange. Please plan ahead for a $10 handmade by you or someone else.
If you don’t have time, Paper and Felt in Midway has lots of great options! 

May you have a perfect Thanksgiving surrounded by family and friends with an aura of
peace for this holiday!
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Looking to 2025
We are looking forward to Cindy Blackburn being our
president next year! If you haven’t filled out Cindy’s survey
to help her plan for 2025 please do so by clicking here.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D45AAAB2EA7F5C70-53457240-heber#/
https://forms.gle/d6P35ypbhFfT3Vwv8
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UQG State News

Friendship Block Exchange
What a wonderful year of Friendship and learning! Thank you to everyone who

participated and cheered for us as we shared our blocks.

Don’t forget to bring all your finished blocks to our December meeting so we can

distribute them and have some fun sewing over the holidays.

Karen’s block is the block from November that everyone needs to turn in for

December.

It has been so fun getting to know each of you better. Thanks again for

participating!

Your friend, 

Christina

No news this month.
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The Meals on Wheels Program wants to thank you all for the generous donation of
over 90 placemats this year.  They have and will continue to brighten the day for the
people they serve in the community.

Thank you to all who participated this year in our charity projects.  So many of you
have stepped up and donated your supplies, your time and your exceptional talent.
We hope you will find it in your heart to continue to help those in need as our guild
strives to make efforts through this important committee.

Your support this year has been a tremendous asset to Sandy and me, as we have
served on this committee. 

Thank you again for all your help,

Sandy and Natasha

Charity Quilts

All money and projects need to be done and paid by the start of the December

meeting for the drawing.

Contact Tamara if you have questions!

UFO Challenge

Our next meeting will be:
December 5 @ 6:00 pm

Heber Senator B&B
118 S 300 W, Heber

Meeting Info Please Bring
December UFO Project or your $$
Completed placemats or QFK kits
$10 homemade gift to exchange
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Leadership 

Birthdays

President: Paige Douglas 
Vice Pres/President Elect: Cindy Blackburn 

Treasurer: Carol Hunt 
Historian: Deonn Stott 
Newsletter: Ali Rogers

Social Media: Desiree Muheim 
Zoom: Andrea Hicken 

UFO Chair: Tamara Ellis 
Charity : Sandy Hindy & Natasha Endito 

Design Challenge: Deonn Stott 
Friendship Exchange: Christina Williams 
Retreat: Jane Leaphart & Tamara Ellis 

Birthdays: Teresa Gamboa 
Door Prizes: Barb Murdock 

Be sure to join the Heber Valley Quilters 
Facebook Group for Sew’n’Tell photos
and between-guild interaction and fun! December 9

December 16

December 16

December 19

December 27

December 28

December 29

Decebmer 30

https://www.facebook.com/groups/460204497700352
https://www.facebook.com/groups/460204497700352

